
 

 

 
 
December 8, 2020 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE:     Docket UE-200888—Schedule QF—Request to Extend Effective Date  
  
On October 28, 2020, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) 
submitted proposed Schedule QF, with an effective date of December 11, 2020.  The Company 
now requests to extend the effective date to December 24, 2020, at the request of Commission 
Staff and in light of the open meeting schedule for the accounting petitions for costs related to 
the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   /s/ 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com  
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